
Horsham Hawks Basketball Club – Media Policy 

Horsham Hawks Basketball Club utilises social media and their website to 
promote the club and basketball as a beneficial and exciting sport for all.  

 

Please be aware that; 

• Photography and videography often takes place at games and in 
training, both for performance review purposes and promotional 
usage. 

• Photos/videos of your child (children)/yourself participating in 
training sessions and/or games may be used for the promotion of 
our club across our social media platforms (Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter) and website. 

• If you do not wish your child/yourself to be photographed/videoed 
for the use on social media and our website you must raise it with 
the Club (Chair, Secretary and/or Welfare Officer) and your 
coach. 

• Children are not tagged on social media. Children are also not 
named by the club on social media or on our website unless 
permission has been given by the child’s parent/guardian. 

• Players and parents must refrain from contacting Coaches and 
other Club Officials via their personal social media accounts and if 
they need to get in contact, must do so through official channels 
i.e. Website ‘contact us’ form, email, Clubs official social media 
accounts, or through Spond. 


